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Rennes, France (7-11 July 2020) 
 
 

ISHN/Rennes2020 will be ISHN/Rennes2021 
 

 

Dear Colleagues: 

 

Due to the current COVID-19 pandemic, the ISHN organizing committee for our 

meeting in Rennes in July 2020 has decided to postpone the meeting. 

 

The current pandemic, with new ‘hot spots’ emerging throughout the world, will 

make international travel very difficult, and therefore we cannot hope for a safe 

meeting. A virtual meeting alternative, albeit considered, is not a viable or 

satisfying option. 

 

We have a full program in place, and we will continue to work toward a successful 

meeting in Rennes 2021. Our program at that time will include the accepted 

abstracts from 2020, which will be sent in a later e-mail.  

 

Thank you for your understanding, and we wish you all better times.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Eelco F.M. Wijdicks, MD, PhD 

President, ISHN (International Society for the History of the Neurosciences) 

 

wijde@mayo.edu  
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